August 29, 2021

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update:

e | want to congratulate and give a shout out to our students and staff who handled
switching to two lunches seamlessly with grace and aplomb
e Thank you to all parents who participated in our school’s virtual open house last
Tuesday — parents wanting specific information on their student’s performance
should reach out directly to your child’s teacher
o Parent/Teacher conferences are set up through our Guidance office which can
be reached at 727-547-7876
o Please check your students Portal for grades and progress weekly
o Extended Learning — or ELP will start this Monday August 30 from 2 pm to 3
pm in the Media Center. Your student will have access to content area
teachers for tutoring, homework assistance or test preparation
e If you miss our Title 1 Parent Meeting on Tuesday it can be found under
Resources/Title 1 Annual Parent Meeting on our school’s website — we appreciate
you completing two short surveys after viewing — thank you
e We are doing a better job getting to school on time — thank you parents — leave 10
minutes earlier and your morning commute to school will be less stressful — pro tip —
drive passed the guy in the tie waiving the red wand to help ease the flow of traffic

o Registration is open for 12" grade students who would like to opt in the
standard timed SAT on October 13, from August 1 through August 31. Specific
registration steps can be found on our school’s website and in the email of this
communication

e The form can only be completed one time by each user and can only be completed
by someone in our organization so students must login to O365 to register.

o Directions to register:

o STEP 1: Login to Clever

o STEP 2: Open Office 365

o STEP 3: Click this link to complete the form: Class of 2022 SAT School Day
Registration Form - Pinellas County Schools

o STEP 4: Provide the requested information (First Name, Last Name, PCS
Username/R2.D2, CB approve accommodations (yes or no), assigned high
school) and submit.

o Underclass photos will be taken on Tuesday, August 31st.

o Students should have received an order form in their English class.

o Ifthey did not, they can get one in room 322 (Cornerstone) or at the front office.

e Order envelopes should be turned in with payment enclosed directly to the
photographer on Tuesday.




Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and
high spirits!

See you at the top!



